
From: Serenity Face & Body 
Sent: Friday, 24 April 2015 3:02 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consulation- Registered medical practitioners who provide cosmetic medical and surgical 
procedures 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 
I am writing to you in regards to Trish Matheson whom has been working with us for 3 years now. 
 
We have found Trish a very competent nurse and injector. She has worked well with our clients as 
well as staff within our salon. 
 
With our experience with Trish injecting us and our feedback from our clients; 
We find she is very professional and makes sure that all is covered through a very thorough 
consultation, including the point out of contraindications and any medications that may affect 
treatment.  
Making sure that each client knows about any side effects and things that may affect the outcome of 
treatment performed.  
This is involving a written form of consent and also verbal discussion of treatment expectations. 
Included also in the consultation would be a written treatment plan and related costs to treatments. 
Trish never wishes to over perform where not necessary to the needs of the client. In turn we have 
found that clients always feel very comfortable with treatment pre and post.  
Trish always has up to date booklet/ leaflet information on treatments that are given and comes 
along to our salon with all her needs to set up a healthy clean environment fit for medical 
procedures. 
 
Therefore we have no hesitation of referring Trish to other salons for her services. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Serenity Face and Body 
Shop 4/74 Doncaster Road 
Balwyn North VIC 3104 
 
(03) 9859 7666 
 
serenityfaceandbody@bigpond.com 
www.serenityfaceandbody.com.au 
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